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The Chargé d'Affaires, a.i. of the United States Embassy in

Canada to the Secretary of State for External Affairs.

EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

No. 258

Ottawa, June 11,

Sir:

I have the honor to acknowledge receipt of your Note No. 60 dated Jun
1965 and the annex thereto, concerning the future joint use, operation, mair
ance and support of the Research Range at Fort Churchill, Manitoba, Canad

I have the further honor to inforin you that the proposed terms
conditions set forth in your Note and the annex thereto concerning the opera
maintenance, support and further joint use of the Range are acceptable tc
Government. My reply and your Note and the annex thereto under refer
shall together constitute an agreement between our two Governments regal
this matter, which shall enter into force on January 1, 1966 and which
remain in force until June 30, 1970 in accordance with the terms and condi
concerning duration as stated in your Note.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

JOSEPH W. SCOTT

The Honorable
Paul Martin,

Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


